May 31, 2012

16588.0102

VIA EMAIL to WUTC RECORDS CENTER/ ORIGINAL VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Attention: Records Center P.O. Box 47250 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. TG-120283, Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. ("PSS") – Request for One-Month

Extension of Tariff Effective Date

Dear Mr. Danner:

To clarify my just-transmitted letter, PSS is now merely formally requesting that the effective date of the proposed tariffs be extended to July 1, 2012. Because no suspension order has been entered, the appropriate request is simply to seek to extend the effective date of the tariff 30 days from June 1, 2012 to July 1, 2012. I apologize for any confusion from the just completed and expedited correspondence.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Yours truly,

David W. Wiley Attorney at Law

(206) 233-2895

dwiley@williamskastner.com

DAV:lct

cc:

Jay Alexander Weldon Burton

Williams, Kastner & Gibbs PLLC
Two Union Square
601 Union Street, Suite 4100
Seattle, Washington 98101
main 206.628.6600 fax 206.628.6611
www.williamskastner.com
SEATTLE . TACOMA . PORTLAND